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St Keyne PC

From: Paul Jones <pjones@cornwallhospice.co.uk>

Sent: 13 November 2020 08:51

To: St Keyne PC

Subject: RE: Cornwall Hospice Care

Dear Mr Hesketh 
 
Thank you for your email and generosity of St Keyne Parish Council. The donation is most welcome at this 
difficult time. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Paul Jones 
Major Gifts Manager 
Cornwall Hospice Care 
01726 839567 / pjones@cornwallhospice.co.uk 
 
Legacy Office: Cornwall Hospice Care Daniels Lane Holmbush St. Austell PL25 3HS 
 
 

Paul Jones 
Major Gifts Manager  
 

 

From: St Keyne PC <clerk@stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk>  

Sent: 11 November 2020 11:49 

To: Paul Jones <pjones@cornwallhospice.co.uk> 

Subject: RE: Cornwall Hospice Care 

 

Good Morning Paul, 
 
At its public meeting last night, St Keyne Parish Councillors voted to make a further donation of 
£75 to the hospice fund. 
 
I’ll be setting up the payments shortly – can you check your statement and let me know when it 
has been received? 
 
Oll an gwella - all the best 
 
 
Bydh sallow 
Download the 27 May Newsletter here 
 
John Hesketh 
Parish Clerk & RFO 
Lambest Cottage 
Menheniot 
Cornwall PL14 3RE 
 
01579-342437 
clerk@stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk 
stkeyneparishcouncil.org.uk 


